
Inclusive Schools Week 
Hanover Middle School

December 4th - December 8th

                           HANOVER MIDDLE SCHOOL, WHERE EVERYONE BELONGS! �1

Good Afternoon HMS Families and Staff, 
 
Please join us in celebrating Inclusive Schools Week, December 4th-8th. This annual event was created to 
celebrate the progress schools have made toward providing a quality education for our increasingly diverse 
student population and those students marginalized due to disability, gender, socio-economic status, cultural 
heritage, language preference and other factors. 
 
Inclusive Schools Week provides an opportunity for our teachers, students and parents to discuss and initiate 
practices to further ensure our school continues to improve upon our goal of successfully educating all 
children. 
 
Our Inclusive Schools Team has worked together and planned for a wonderful week of events. This week will 
be one in which we can all be proud to not only highlight our ongoing efforts to make the students of HMS feel 
safe and supported, but have a true sense of belonging. 
  
There will be daily 
announcements, short 
videos shown at 
lunches, bulletin 
boards around the 
building, Be Better Club happenings, social media posts, and more throughout the week.
 
Hanover Middle School is committed to be an inclusive and safe school all year but we chose this week to 
highlight and connect with this National Initiative. Our Inclusive Schools Team is committed to create inclusive 
events throughout the year.
  
We look forward to celebrating this amazing week for all!

Sincerely,

Daniel Birolini
Principal 
Hanover Middle School 
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